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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $295, 658 

Income to date: $230, 196 

Needed: $65, 462 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leaders: Music Committee 

Sharing: Erica Klassen 

Song Leaders: Kirsten Warkentin, Harley Dyck 

and Band                             

Date: October 10, 2021 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

-Mennonite Heritage Village presents: “Mennonites 
at War” speaker Bruxy Cavey-Oct 19th (a 45 min 
talk on the Anabaptist theology of peace) See foyer 
bulletin board for details. 

-MCI’s Prayer requests 

1. Pray for those feeling anxious and stressed 
about being back in school amidst COVID-19. Pray 
for the continued health and safety of our students 

2. For the staff - that we are able to continue being 
patient and caring, and for energy as we find ways 
to provide unique opportunities for our students to 
have a somewhat normal high school experience 
within public health measures. 

-MCI job opportunity 

We are hiring for a part-time Prep Cook to start 
immediately. For more information on the job 
duties and requirements, please visit or contact 
Ryan Potter, Director of Finance, at 
ryanpotter@mciblues.net 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Oct. 17   - Keith Friesen/Child Dedication 

Oct. 24   - Keith Friesen 

Oct. 31   - Jake Friesen 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Helen Janzen 

-Valentine Zacharias 

-MCI 

 

  

 

  

 

Missions 

Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   

 

 

mailto:blumenortmc@gmail.com
mailto:keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com
mailto:gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

Holy Spirit, give us a heart of thankfulness in all 
situations. Amen. 

Church Announcements 

Baptism classes 

We will be having baptismal classes starting 

October 17 (at 9:15 in Pastor Keith’s office), 

with baptisms taking place on November 7.  

If you are interested in getting baptized, 

please let Pastor Keith or Pastor Gerry know, 

or come join the class next week. 

Newer to BMC? 

 If you are newer to BMC, or if you are 

checking us out, we would love to connect 

with you.  Please take a Connect Card from 

the back of the pews, jot down your name 

and contact info and drop it in the offering 

bag that the ushers have on your way out of 

the sanctuary.  They will make sure it gets 

back to me so we can touch base. 

Prayer Marathon 

The Missions Committee will be hosting a 

24hr prayer marathon for our missionaries, 

beginning at 6:00am on Saturday, October 

23rd and ending at 6:00am on Sunday, 

October 25th. You are welcome to 

participate from home or wherever you may 

find yourself. The sign-up sheet is in the 

foyer. Please select a time slot(s) and also 

pick up a notecard to write a note of 

encouragement to one of our missionaries. If 

you are unable to sign-up in person, but 

would like to participate, please contact 

Kendra Fehr (204-362-4072)  

 

 

October 10th, 2021  

Songs of Praise Sunday 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading -Col. 3:1-17 

Prayer 

Worship in Song 

Sharing 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

Pastor Keith would love to connect with you.  If 

you are interested in getting together with 

Keith, either at the church, in your home, or out 

in a public space, please feel free to reach out 

and set up a time to meet. 

 

 

From the Office 
All Reports for the Annual Fall Meeting in 

November are due Nov. 1st. 

Lost and Found 
Please check the lost & found in the foyer for any 

items that you may be missing.  Please claim 

your items by Oct.31st. Anything left behind after 

this date will be given to MCC.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

Verse for the Week 

“Let us come into his presence with 

thanksgiving; let us make a joyful noise to him 

with songs of praise!” - Psalm 95:2 

Prayer 

Pray for Valentine Zacharias, who underwent hip 

surgery this week. Pray for patience, strength, 

healing, and peace for the coming weeks. 

  

Youth Calendar 
October 13 - Food Drive – pick up at 9:30pm 
October 20 – Bible Study 

 


